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Disclaimer 

 

The Executive Committee of the Waihi Inline Hockey Club has taken every care to provide accurate 
information consistent with IHNZ (Inline Hockey New Zealand) guidelines, within the following Club 
Policies. 

 

All Policies will be reviewed on an Annual Basis, commencing February 2018, however should an 
error be identified prior to this date, the Policy will be rectified at the committee meeting 
immediately following the discovery of the error to reflect the correct procedure or policy. 

 

All submissions regarding Policies should be submitted to the Club Secretary in writing: 

 

The Club Secretary 
Waihi Inline Hockey Club 

P O Box 133 
WAIHI 3641 

 
Email: info@minersinlinehockey.co.nz 

 

 

Waihi Inline Hockey Club Executive Committee 
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